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Register Now for Convention 
Delegates, alternates, clergy, and visitors may now register for the 
194th Convention of the Diocese of Georgia. Each parish sends three 
delegates and one alternate, while each mission sends one delegate and 
one alternate. All active clergy canonically resident in the Diocese are 
voting members of the convention. Others may attend convention as 
guests.  
 
The registration for the meeting is the same cost as in recent years, just 
$85 per person. This fee offsets our cost for the conference center, and 
covers the cost of coffee and snacks on Friday and Saturday mornings, 
a lunch on Friday, and all printed conference materials. 
 
The theme of Share the Good News will open up our time to 
considering how Episcopalians can share the joy of the life of faith 
with friends and family. Bishop Benhase said, "Our Diocesan 
Convention will, of course, include our annual responsibilities of 
reports and elections, but much of our time will be devoted to being a 
missionary convocation for the people of this Diocese. We have the 
Good News of Jesus, crucified and risen, to share and we must equip 
everyone to share it." 
 

Registration information 
We are using our ACS database to register delegates. This simplifies 
the process for most clergy and lay persons as you will already be listed 
in the database and will not have to type in your contact information, 
but can change it if needed. For those not yet in the database, you will 
see a link as you complete registration to add yourself to the database. 
Please do so as this will help us to better retain your information for 
future events. For the link to registration as well as other Convention 
information, please visit our convention website: 
 
http://convention.georgiaepiscopal.org/ 
 
The Campaign for Formation of Youth Leadership 

The Diocese of Georgia is determined to build meaningful programs 

for youth in order to nurture strong leaders. This is one of the nine 

strategies put forward in the Campaign for Congregational 

Development. Find more at campaign.georgiaepiscopal.org 

 

 Register Now for the Convention Lock-In  

Christ Church Savannah will host a Lock-In from immediately 
following the Convention Eucharist on Friday, November 13 through 
Saturday, November 14 at 7 a.m. This lock-in is open to all 6th-12th 
youth and will focus on the 194th Convention theme: Spread the 
Good News.  
 
Participants can expect to participate in fun games, Instagram 
challenges, and open discussions about how we can all do our part to 
spread the Word of God. The lock-in registration fee of $50 will cover 
the cost of dinner on Friday night and breakfast Saturday morning as 
well as a t-shirt. Be sure to bring: Bedding (sleeping bag, pillows, etc.), 
Close-toed shoes, and Cell phones (if you have them). For the link to 
registration as well as other Convention information, please visit our 
convention website: 
 
http://convention.georgiaepiscopal.org/ 
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